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LANSING, Mich. —With more employees working remotely for the

foreseeable future, businesses are seeing a resulting increase in

spoofing and other attempts by hackers to access confidential and

valuable information. Does your business have the proper protection

policies and procedures in place? Join Foster Swift for a virtual training

session.

Moderated by Patricia Scott, learn from attorneys Robert Hamor and

Taylor Gast on ways to minimize risk and avoid disaster as more of

your employees work remotely. This virtual discussion will touch on the

recent rise in spoofing and other computer hacking attempts, along

with strategies to protect your business and employees.

Details of the event are below: 

What: Webinar on Minimizing Cybersecurity Risks for Remote

Working

When: Thursday, December 10 from 12:00-1:00 p.m.

Cost: Free

Registration: No longer available 


